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Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the end of term, I would like to thank you for your continued support over the
course of this term.

The term has definitely been jam packed, with a range of events, which have been successful
because of your support and participation. A massive thank you to all of our Nursery and
Reception parents who attended our Nativity this week; it was lovely to have parents back in
school attending events again. We look forward to more of these events as the year goes on.

IEPs (Individual Education Plans)
I am sure that by now many of you have received phone calls from teachers regarding your
child’s IEP and I thank you for engaging with this process. The IEPs will ensure that your child
is supported effectively and that you are able to replicate this support at home. The IEPs will
be reviewed termly and teachers will update you on changes to your child’s targets.

Last week of term
We have a number of events coming up next week. The pantomime workshop for Nursery,
Reception and Year 1 (The Greediest Elf); and also, trips to the pantomime for Year 2 to Year 6.
Christmas parties will also be taking place on Wednesday and Thursday, and children will be
able to wear party clothes and bring in party food as long as they are individually wrapped.

After school clubs and Interventions
This is the last week of after school clubs and interventions. I know many of our children did
not get their first club choice last term, but next term we aim to prioritise children who did not
get an opportunity to join a club. However, interventions will remain a priority and that means
children who are in interventions can only choose clubs that are not on their intervention days.

Covid guidance
As we enter the new term, we hope that the guidance remains the same and that we do not
have to return to tougher Covid measures. However, if we see numbers of cases rising, then
we know that enforcing restrictions maybe the only measure to ensure we stay safe. We will
ensure that families are informed as soon as possible of any new updates.

End of term
This is a reminder to families that next Friday the school will be finishing at 1:30pm. Please
ensure that your child is collected on time. We then return to school on the 5th January 2022.

On behalf of all of the Mayville staff, we would like to wish all of our families a restful,
peaceful end of term break. We look forward to seeing you after the holidays.

Happy holidays!
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Article 14 (freedom of thought, belief and religion). Every child has the right to think
and believe what they choose and also to practise their religion, as long as they are
not stopping other people from enjoying their rights. Governments must respect the
rights and responsibilities of parents to guide their child as they grow up.

Avowal

This will be taking place on Monday, 13 December in the school hall.

Parent volunteers are reminded of the dates of the Pantomime trips below, and to
bring their NHS Covid passes, or their negative lateral flow test results taken within 48
hours before the trip. Please also remember to wear face masks.

Year 2 – Monday, 13 December Year 3 – Tuesday, 14 December

Year 4 – Wednesday, 15 December Years 5-6 – Thursday, 16 December

“Inappropriate” means different things to different people. What’s acceptable for one
age group, for example, may be unsuitable for a slightly younger audience. Online,
young people can chance upon inappropriate content in various way – from pop-up
ads to TikTok videos. The increasingly young age at which children become active in
the digital world heightens the risk of them innocently running into something that
they find upsetting or frightening. Trusted adults need to be able to help children be
aware of what to do if they’re exposed to age-inappropriate content. Please see link
below:

There will be no after school activities, interventions, sports club, or Saturday school
next week. The clubs will resume on week commencing Monday, 10 January 2022.

The school now has a WhatsApp messaging service to keep parents informed of
upcoming activities. Parents are asked to download WhatsApp onto their mobile
phones and input our phone number 07542 849560 in order to receive messages
from the school. Please note however that this is a no reply service and parents
are still expected to contact the school office for enquiries and to report lateness
and absences.
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2021-22 ACADEMIC YEAR

AUTUMN TERM 2021

Starts Monday 6th  September 2021

Ends Friday 22nd October 2021 @ 3.30 pm

Half Term - Starts Monday 25th October 2021 Ends Friday 29th October 2021

Starts Monday 1st November 2021

Ends Friday 17th December 2021 @ 1.30 pm

Christmas Holiday - Starts Monday 20th December 2021

Ends Tuesday 4th January 2022

SPRING TERM 2022

Starts Wednesday 5th January 2022

Ends Friday 11th February 2022 @ 3.30 pm

Half Term - Starts Monday 14th February 2022 Ends Friday 18th February 2022

Starts Monday 21st February 2022

Ends Friday 1st April 2022 @ 1.30 pm 

Easter Holiday - Starts Monday 4th  April 2022 Ends Tuesday 19th April 2022

SUMMER TERM 2022

Starts Wednesday 20th April 2022

May Bank Holiday 2nd May 2022

Ends Friday 27th May 2022 @ 3.30 pm

Half Term - Starts Monday 30th May 2022 Ends Friday 3rd June 2022

Starts Monday 6th June 2022

Ends Thursday 21nd July 2022 @ 1.30 pm

Parents' Open Day 
School Closes at 1.30 pm

30th June 2022
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